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“Come and Follow”  
Auction/Fundraiser to support Youth and Their Families Ministry 

 
Come celebrate and support what God is doing in and through the lives of our young people in 
our Come and Follow 2015 program at the Youth and Their Families Ministry at the Woods 

Memorial Church second annual fundraiser on Saturday, February 21st from 6-
8PM. 
 

At last year’s fundraiser, we raised $25,000 to lower costs and create the 
opportunity for over 200 youth and 50 adult advisors from Woods 
Church to go out in to the world to grow their faith and serve others at 

retreats and in Urban Ministry in cities like Baltimore, Philadelphia, and 
Habitat for Humanity, etc.  

 
Just ask the over 500 church and community members who attended last year what a difference it 
made to them and the youth of our church to donate, volunteer, attend and rejoice with us.  
 
This fundraiser is a plain good time with great food, live music, a photo boot and countless 
auction items and plenty of ways to help raise our goal of over $30,000 this year so that any child 
can attend and experience summer mission trips, faith building retreats and service opportunities 
close to home and beyond.  
 
The success of the event is directly related to the items we will have available through a silent 
and live auction. We are asking everyone in our 2,500 member church in Severna Park with our 
vast demographics ranging from young families with small children to thriving groups of middle 
and high school youth to college-age adults to military personnel to active older members to 
come out to contribute in a way that serves them and our youth. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Angela Stancil in the Youth Office at 410-647-2550 ext. 
151. On behalf of the Youth and Their Families at Woods we want to express our gratitude.  
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